
Science and Technology Festa in Kyoto 
WPI-AIMR made a presentation at the “Science and Technology Festa in Kyoto” held at Kyoto 

International Conference Center on June 5, 2010. At the Festa, five WPI Centers gathered all together 

there to present each of their research activities to the public through exhibits of research outcomes, 

and attracted many visitors. 

Moreover, Prof. Adschiri, who was awarded “The Prize of the Minister of Education, Culture, Sports, 

Science and Technology in the field of Cooperation among Government Industry and Academia” at the 

Festa, also had his booth there and his research achievements were introduced to the visitors. 

We would like to sincerely thank you for taking your time to visit our booth. 

    

              



  

  

  

   

                    Booth for introducing Prof. Adchiri’s research content 



 

 

An introducer of WPI-AIMR 
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